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A Chara, 

Prior to the local elections in 2014 we had the amalgamation of Waterford City and County. This 

brought about major changes in all electoral areas in Waterford City & County. 

To consider any changes to these electoral areas now after the costly amalgamation process is both 

unnecessary and a waste of taxpayers money. 

 

Is Mise, 

Cllr. David Daniels 

 


